
United States Environmental Protection Agency 

Iron King Mine / 
Humboldt Smelter Superfund Site

Community Meeting and Open House about Cleanup of 
Residential Yards in Dewey-Humboldt

EPA invites the public to a community meeting for the Iron King 
Mine/Humboldt Smelter Superfund site from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM on 
Wednesday, April 5th in the Humboldt Elementary School gymnasium.  

During the meeting, EPA representatives will discuss the upcoming 
cleanup of contaminated soils in a number of residential yards in Dewey-
Humboldt. At 7:00 PM, EPA will give a short presentation, which 
will include discussion about where and how EPA will conduct the 
cleanup. The remainder of the meeting will be an open house, with EPA 
representatives available to address any questions or concerns.

For more information, please contact Heather Parker at 
parker.heather@epa.gov or (415) 972 – 3112.

Wednesday
April 5, 2017

You’re Invited!
Community Meeting 

and Open House

Open House: 
6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

EPA Presentation:  7:00 pm

Humboldt Elementary 
School Gymnasium
2750 S. Corral Street 
Humboldt, AZ 86329
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